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WRITTEN STATEMENT OF CONDITIONS 

The City of North Richland Hills received this plat on April 15, 2024. The Development Review Committee 
reviewed this plat on April 16, 2024. The following represents the written statement of the conditions for 
conditional approval of the plat. The applicant may submit a written response and revised plat that 
adequately addresses each condition.  

1. Update the title block to read AMENDED PLAT rather than REPLAT. NRH Subdivision Regulations §110-331 
(Requirements for all plat drawings –title block)

2. The County clerk recording block may be removed from the drawing. Plats are recorded
electronically, and the block is not necessary. NRH Subdivision Regulations §110-333 (Additional requirements for 
plat drawings – county certification)

3. Revise the spelling of the street name to DENNEY DRIVE. NRH Subdivision Regulations §110-331 (Requirements 
for all plat drawings – street names)

DESIGN PRINCIPLES 

The following comments represent suggested modifications to the plat drawing based on general NRH 
design principles and standard practices in city planning. While conformance to these principles is not 
required by the subdivision regulations, the applicant is encouraged to include these modifications as part 
of the revised plat.  

1. Add the City case number near the bottom right corner of the drawings (Case PLAT24-0064).

2. Informational comments. These comments are informational only and do not need to be added
to the drawing. 

a. Lot 19R will retain its current address of 4201 Watson Way.
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